
Newsletter
Welcome to Edition 1 of the Wembley Primary School Twilight

Fete Newsletter. Keep up to date with all the exciting things to
come and make sure you’ve added this event to your calendar!

IMPORTANT INFO

CLASS REPS: 
Each class has a class rep and a
WhatsApp group for shared
communication. If you are not
part of your class WhatsApp
group – please email
wembleyparents@gmail.com and
we can share the link with you to
join. Your class will have an
assigned stall for the fete, please
assist your class rep as best as
you can whether it be
volunteering for a shift or
donating goods.

Scan the QR code to 
see how you can help 
with the fete.

SPONSOR UPDATES

Sponsorship call out – we have
some great sponsorship
packages on offer and would love
your support to share this to any
businesses or organisations that
may be interested in
sponsoring our fete. We have
sponsorship opportunities for
small and large businesses,
please email for further details.

REMINDERS

15 WEEKS TO GO! brought to you by

Please share and like our FB fete page
“WPS Twilight Fete 2025”. For those
who don’t have social media, jump
over to our website designed by our
very own Wembley Parent – Julia
Jackson.  www.wpsfete.com.au 
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